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The Global efforts to decrease carbon emissions is falling short of the necessary goal 

to maintain a Livable climate for all people on earth.    This bill makes a minimal 

attempt to ask Oregonian companies to divest of coal holdings. But it is a step in the 

right direction and ask that all members of the join with Senate and House the 

sponsors of HB4083 to pass this bill during this session. 


